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HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
 

It's a clean slate!!  A fresh start!!  (Insert any other cliches here) 
 
A new year always brings a fresh start.  A fresh perspective.  A canvas that is not only blank, but clean 
....  And waiting for a new painting.  And you have the opportunity to paint something beautiful that will 
make a difference. 
 
I know it sounds cliche, but you have the opportunity to make all of the difference in the world for 
someone this year.  For everyone around you.  Your family, friends, co-workers, neighbors, and 
everyone with whom you interact. 
 
In a world that is in desperate need of HOPE and GOOD, you can bring just those in the form of Jesus 
Christ.  Let your new year's resolution be to bring mercy, grace, and peace to those around you.  To 
put aside hate and discord and bring love and harmony to every thing you do.  And into everything you 
take part of. 
 
Praying for you to have a great 2022!!!  Pray for your church staff that we will, too!! 
 
David                
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Supper at 5:00 pm 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

 

Financial Report Through December 28, 2021 
 
Year to date needs………......$1,583,683.92 
Year to date receipt………….$1,458,762.10 

 

 

 

We will be observing Lord’s Supper 
on Sunday, January 9th in Morning 
Worship at 9:15 am. 


